
Bakery Hill and the Bridge Mall precinct are key central  
areas of Ballarat CBD and a major gateway to the city, rich  
with historical significance.
The City of Ballarat is undertaking an urban renewal project  
to help guide and manage change for the future of this area.  
The plan will help stimulate jobs, investment and housing, 

improve public areas and build a thriving, diverse, sustainable 
and great place for people to live, work, visit and learn locally.

We are keen to hear from everyone – business owners, 
shoppers, residents, visitors, students and families – to 
understand what you love about the precinct, and what you 
would like to see retained or re-imagined.

Bakery Hill and
m Bridge Mall Precinctn

Urban Renewal project
We would love to hear your ideas for the future  
of Bakery Hill and the Bridge Mall precinct.Have your say

What do  
you want to  
retain?

#ImagineBakeryHill
#ImagineBridgeMall

What 
do you 
LOVE?

What do you 
imagine  

for the future?



Join the  
conversation 
on social with  

#ImagineBakeryHill  
and   

#ImagineBridgeMall

Preliminary 
consultation 
(Late 2018)

Research and 
investigation 
(Late 2018)

Consultation on 
“What you said?” 
and Issues and 
Opportunities 

Paper 
(Early 2019)

Consultation 
on Draft Urban 
Renewal Plan 

(Mid 2019)

Final Urban  
Renewal Plan 

(Mid 2019)
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consultation timeline

HOW TO
have your say

Community 
Visioning 

Workshops

To keep up  
to date with the project,  

complete a survey and find out  
more information about the community 

visioning workshops go to 
mysay.ballarat.vic.gov.au


